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I believe this proposal will only serve to further shut down the timber industry in rural 

Oregon that was once a major part of our economy. I have first hand knowledge that 

loggers are far more concerned about the health and care for our forests than any 

self proclaimed environmentalis.  This industry has already been impacted enough by 

poor government regulations these polices tend to have very poor impacts on our 

forests in addition to destroying income for rural economies.  


